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Read Across America Week! 
The first week in March is Read Across America Month. It 
is also Women’s History Month. This month students will 
have opportunities to read about important women in 
history, as well as a number of selections that include 
topics in diversity, cultural perspectives, important 
people, books about family and books that are just plain 
fun and silly. 
 
As part of the NEA RAA program, The Redmond 
Elementary Library would like to extend a special thank 
you to Lake Washington Education Association for 
donating ten new titles to our library collection! Thank 
you, LWEA!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library Wish List! 
We have added 149 books to the library collection! Each 
donated book receives a commemorative book plate to 
honor the donor.  

 
If you would like to donate to the Redmond 
Elementary Library collection, you can view 
the wish list at https://tinyurl.com/y6h3tbgz 

Scholastic Book Fair Report! 
Thank you to all who 
helped raise money 
for the Redmond 
Elementary Library 
during our 
Scholastic Online 
Book Fair. We raised 
just over $500 for 
new books! 
 

Curbside Check Out 
Grades K and 1 are being added to 
curbside check out in the first 
week of March! K-1 Families, 
please watch your email for 
specific information on how to 
help our youngest learners check 
out books.  
 
For all students in grades K-5 the check-out program will 
continue through the end of the school year, regardless 
of whether your child will be attending school in-person 
or staying remote, and all reservations will continue to be 
online. Please encourage your child to keep their holds 
list updated. 
 
Current deadlines, dates and information can be found 
on the library web page.  
https://redmond.lwsd.org/academics/library 

Family Library Night 
 Our Family Library Night on Thursday, 
January 21st was a success and a good 
time was had by all. 
 
The theme for this event was 
“Diversity”. If you missed the meeting in 
November or January, you can access a 
recording of these meetings from the 

Redmond Elementary Library Website. 
https://redmond.lwsd.org/academics/library 
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